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STATE OF WASHINGTON 

UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. S.W., P.O. Box 47250  Olympia, Washington 98504-7250 

(360) 664-1160  
 
 
August 18, 2015 
 
 
Richard E. Asche 
Bremerton-Kitsap Airporter, Inc. 
P.O. Box 1255 
Port Orchard, WA 98366 
 
RE: In the Matter of a Penalty Assessment Against Bremerton-Kitsap Airporter, Inc., 

Docket TE-150531 
 
Dear Mr. Asche: 
 
The Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) received your letter and 
the letter from Cory Dame, both of which were dated August 7, 2015, stating concerns with 
Order 02 entered in the above-referenced docket. 
 
Order 02 is the Commissi
review. As noted on page three of the order, you may seek judicial review of that order pursuant 
to RCW 34.05.542.  
 
In addition, once the time within which you must file for judicial review has expired, you may 

with each of the Commissioners to discuss your concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 


